HHR PPG
Summary points of PPG Meeting held on Wednesday 25th February 2015@2.00pm

Present:

Karen, Garry, Yvonne, Joe, Apache, Apache’s mum, Kumparty , Nicola June and Bernadette
· The group visited the last minutes.

· BJ went over the Friends and Family Feedback for January – from the feedback will put up a poster – You Said, We Did – with at least one weakness that we have looked at and tried to remedy.  Feedback was excellent.  Group will see feedback every month and are welcome to suggest an area to work on when and where necessary.
· Karen spoke about the ‘Wish you Were Here’ project re the Loughborough Farm.  Postcards have been produced for the clinicians to hand to patients whom they feel would benefit from the farm.  Patients who are ‘introduced’ could buddy up with a volunteer from the farm and meet as a group at the surgery to then be taken to the farm when at the initial stages until they become more comfortable with attending. If any of the group would like to get involved with this please contact Karen directly. The practice would also organise for staff/and patients to attend the farm as a ‘tour of the farm’. BJ and June will organise for this to happen and promote to patients.  Date to be arranged.
· Karen also suggested whether it would be possible to have a ‘selling’ day at the practice of the produce – the money will be reinvested back into the farm.  Great idea – Karen let me know when etc.

· Karen attended the Patient Participation Network meeting on 17th February.  She found this interesting, especially talking to other surgery ppg members.  When Karen has time she will type us some summary points – thanks Karen.  Nicola, Garry and Joe have attended previous network meetings so would be great if this could be rotated. The next one likely to be April 22nd or 24th.
· Kumparty expressed an interest in local gyms offering free sessions to patients.  Kumparty is going to do a bit of ground work with this and see what he comes up with.  BJ informed the group that we have been approached by LEIPS re having a Health Trainer in the practice once a week.  BJ to finalise this and once up and running will inform group of the details.

· The next heath event re LJAG was discussed and confirmed it would be focusing on ‘worklessness’ targeting young people, including mothers and babies.  There is expected to be funding  made available to train a small group of young people in events.  This is great news and Kumparty expressed an interest in this.  There is no date set as of yet for the LJAG event but as soon as this is known Karen will let us know.

· BJ asked the group if there was another community event that they would like to run – Dementia and Alzheimer’s was suggested.  This is a great idea.  BJ mentioned that she had a name of a person she knew that could possibly come and talk to the audience and Karen informed us that she could contact Alzheimers UK to explore the idea of asking a dementia sufferer who would be willing to share their experience.  Karen will get back to me.  The provisional date for this event is Wednesday 15th April @ 2-4pm at Carnegie Library.  BJ will find out if possible to use their venue/garden.

· June will also find out when dementia week or Alzheimer’s week is

· The group also discussed the frequency off meetings and whether we could change to bi-monthly but if there was an event to arrange/discuss or anything important that arose that had to be discussed then we could call a meeting.

· Next PPG Meeting to be held on Wednesday 25th March @ 2pm  
